
youth group 
Will be meeting 
from 6pm-8pm 

next Sunday,
October 18th.

college students 
We’re updating our student contact info. If you 
would like to either continue, or begin to 
receive emails about upcoming events and 
reminders happening at WV, please email 
office@westvalleypres.org.

We’re so happy you 
joined us this morning. If 
you desire, please fill out 
a welcome card and 
place it in the offering 
plate when it’s passed. 
We hope you enjoy your 
visit.

women’s group:  
Women in the Word 
Tuesday evenings from      
8pm-9:30pm 
Next meeting: 
October 13th 
Focus: Galatians 
2:11-21. For more information please see or 
contact Amy Miller or Megan Royes.

wvkids fall curriculum  
This fall we’re using the 
curriculum “Show Me Jesus” 

which 
teaches the 
Bible from 
Genesis to 
Revelation, 
taking our children deeper in 
God’s Word.

men’s group 
Join us every Wed. at 7 AM for a great time 

of discussion 
and fellowship. 
For more 
information 
see or contact 
Tom Knesel at           

            tknesel@gmail.com.

Operation Christmas Child 
We will be collecting shoe boxes for the 

ministry Operation 
Christmas Child. You 
can pick up a box 
and a flyer in the 

back of the church. 
Labels and 

instructions are in 
the flyers. We will 

collect packed 
boxes until Nov 

15th. If you have any 
questions, ask Jane or 

email WVkids@westvalleypres.org.


